
To whom it  may concern, 
In regards to the proposed construction on 1854  Upland Drive, it is unreasonable to build 
4 houses here.  The city already has problems maintaining the road without added homes. 
Furthermore, this is a small dirt road with only one entrance and exit.  It is not a place for a mini-
subdivision which would ruin the peaceful, country-like atmosphere of our small neighborhood.  
Two houses would be a more reasonable addition to our space here. 
Thank you, 
Karenda Seiler 
 


